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Here at Corley Academy, we recognise that safeguarding, child 

protection and promoting the welfare of children is an essential 

part of our duty of care to all students. As such, all staff and 

governors have a responsibility to provide a safe environment in 

which children can learn. We understand that safeguarding, child 

protection and promoting the welfare of all children is everyone’s 

responsibility and that everyone has a role to play in protecting 

children. I hope that this newsletter highlights issues that you 

need to be aware of. You will see that we are focussing on online 

safety and, in particular, social media safety. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or 

concerns.  

 

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 

At Corley Academy we have different IT monitoring, filtering and reporting systems which all serve to 

keep our students safe when using computers and other devices in school and when using the internet. 

We use Impero at Corley Academy. Impero is a leading UK based classroom software management 

company. Impero monitors students when they are using computers in school and provides real time 

alerting when inappropriate words are entered. Impero is a member of the Internet Watch Foundation 

and referenced on the UK Safer Internet website. 

If your child types in an inappropriate word, we are alerted immediately. Impero takes a screen shot of 

what your child is looking at. We then ask to speak to your child. We will take your child out of the 

lesson they are in and we will share the screen shot with them. If this takes place, parents are contacted, 

and the concern is shared. 

It is essential that parents support us in this venture and ensure that at home their children are using the 

internet responsibly. There are a few ways in which you can do this. Please see the following page with 

Online safety tips. 

 



 



 



 

The Christmas Holiday can feel like a very long time, especially when needing 

help and support. However, there is help available: -  

To find help in Coventry, you can: 

 

 Visit the Family Information Directory to find lots more information on 
activities for children. 

 Call Coventry City Council freephone hotline number 08085 834 333, 
available Monday to Friday 9am - 5pm 

 Use our Cost of living online chat 

 Call the Emergency Duty Team on 024 7683 2222 if it’s after 5pm and 
you’re worried about the safety of a child or adult. 

 

Family support 

 Family Hubs are here to help. Freephone 0800 887 0545 

 Early Help Help to all families with children 0-19 years. 
 

Domestic abuse and sexual violence 

 CRASAC 024 7627 7777 

 Safe to Talk helpline 0800 111 4998 

 

Adult mental health 

 Mental Health Matters 0800 616 171 

 Samaritans 
116 123 FREE from any phone 
0330 094 5717 local call charges apply. 
 

Family health 

 Family Health and Lifestyle Service 024 7518 9190 

 Chat Health 07507 331949 

 Rise Mental Health and Emotional Wellbeing Service (CWPT) 0300 200 
2021 Between 8am and 8pm or 24/7 Crisis Line. For urgent calls and 
young people who are experiencing a mental health crisis contact the 
24/7 Rise Crisis team on 08081 966798 option 2 

 Kooth - Kooth is a free online service offering emotional and mental 
support for children and young people. 

  

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/cfid
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/costofliving
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/familyhubs
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyearlyhelp
https://www.crasac.org.uk/
https://www.safetotalk.org.uk/
https://www.mhm.org.uk/helpline-webchat
https://www.samaritans.org/
http://www.kooth.com/

